
  
 
 
 

Thursday, September 11, 2025 
 
Good morning.  We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
 
 
The Hillcrest Swim Team is starting up! If you would like to join this competitive swim team, there 
will be a meeting in Ms. Kyle's room 166 this Friday at nut break! If you are in Grade 6, you must be 
on a competitive swim team like Sharks or Hyack to join. 
 
We are having our FIRST SPIRIT ASSEMBLY of the school year! This spirit assembly will be all 
about Team Spirit. Show up for your team by wearing your team colours on Friday. Get ready for a 
fun afternoon!!  
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